

Choose the correct answer by crossing A, B, C, or D!
Complete the dialogue below with the suitable expression.

1. Aya : I just read that Garuda team has beaten Malaysia team in Asian football championship.
Dewa : I thought they will loose. Now we can prove that we are better than Malaysia.
a. I don't think so. c. How great!
b. No Way d. I'm sure

The dialogue below is for question no 2 and 3.

Shop Assistant: Good morning sir, (2).....?
Mr. Tono : Yes please, I need a raincoat.
Shop Assistant: well, here we have many style and color.
Mr. Tono : This style please.
Shop Assistant: Which color do you want, sir?
Mr. Tono : The blue one please. Here is the money.
Shop Assistant: (3)..... sir.
Mr. Tono : You're welcome.

2.
a. Can you help me c. Will you do me a favor
b. May I help you d. Could you please
3.
a. Nice to meet you c. Bye bye
b. See you d. Thank you very much

Read the text below and answer questions no. 4 and 5.

4.
a. All road users
b. Pedestrian
c. All drivers
d. Passengers
5. Where can we see the caution?
a. In the Garden
b. In the Alley
c. In the Parking area
d. In the street

Whom it



Read the text and answer question 2 to 4

Dear Fernando,
May everyday in Sydney full of happiness, reward and success. To get scholarship abroad is not easy but you could achieve it.
We proud of you, dear
CONGRATULATION

Mom & Dad

6. What does Fernando achieve?
a. A holiday in Sydney. c. A scholarship in Sydney.
b. A travelling time abroad. d. A reward abroad.
7. Based on the text we can conclude that Fernando....
a. comes from Sydney c. gets some rewards
b. is smart student d. stays with his parents a broad
8. ".....you could achieve it." What does it refer to?
a. Scholarship c. Reward
b. Abroad d. Happiness

Read the text and answer questions no.9 to 12

The New Year's Day is always a special day. Because it always brings a new hope. Chinese people all over the world celebrate their own new year. It is not January because they use the lunar calendar.

A month before the New Year day, people start buying present, decoration materials, food and clothing. They clean the entire house to sweep away the bad luck. They also paint doors and windowpanes with new color, usually red.

The celebration lasts for 15 days. It starts on the New Year's Eve. Every family gets together to have a special dinner. At midnight, the sky is full with fireworks.

On the first day, children and single person get "Hong Bao". It is a red envelope with some money in it. It is a good luck symbol. Then the family begins to say greeting to their relatives and neighbors.

At the of New Year celebration, there is a festival of Lanterns. Here, people are dancing, singing and having a lanterns show.

9. What is the text about?
 - a. The Chinese New Year
 - b. The activity in New Year Eve
 - c. New Year Eve celebration
 - d. A festival of Lanterns in China
10. How long is the New Year celebration?
 - a. Only a few days
 - b. A half of a month
 - c. About a month
 - d. A month and a half
11. "It is a good luck symbol." (paragraph 4)
The underlined word refers to.....
 - a. Single person
 - b. Red envelope
 - c. Some money
 - d. Hong Bao
12. The second paragraph tells us about.....
 - a. Buying present, food and clothing
 - b. Decorating and painting the house
 - c. Preparing to welcome the New Year
 - d. Painting the door and windows in red color

Read the text and answer questions no. 13 up to 15.

ANNOUNCEMENT

The head of this regency, Mr. Harjono, is going to visit our school tomorrow, Tuesday, 21st June 2011 at about 10 a.m.

All students should wear the new batik uniforms and gather in the school hall at 9.30 to do the welcoming ceremony. The teaching learning process before and after the ceremony is done as usual.

Please be informed

Indrawan
Headmaster

13. What is the announcement about?
 - a. The new batik uniforms.
 - b. The school ceremony.
 - c. The program of the school.
 - d. The visit of the head of the regency.
14. Which one the students should not do according to the text?
 - a. studying in class before and after the ceremony.
 - b. gathering in school hall at 9.30 a.m.
 - c. doing a welcoming speech.
 - d. wearing batik uniforms.
15. What is the purpose of the text?
 - a. To announce welcoming ceremony.
 - b. To describe new Batik uniform
 - c. To invite Mr. Harjono
 - d. To send message to Mr. Indrawan

Read the text and answer questions 16 and 17

Join us for farming fun to **Stacey Turing Seven**

There will be roosters, cattle and pony to the only thing we need is you

Saturday, February 28th 2013
Eleven o'clock in the morning
Franklin Country Club 1200 Main St

16. According to the text, where the party will be held?

- a. In Stacey house
 - b. In Franklin's house
 - c. In your house
 - d. In Franklin's Country Club
17. "the only thing we need is you"
The underlined word refers to...
- a. The guests who are invited
 - b. Farmers
 - c. Rooster, cattle, and pony
 - d. Stacey and friends

Read the text and answer questions no. 18-20

The Lamb and the Wolf

One day the wolf was slaking his thirst at a stream when he chanced to see a lamb, also drinking, at some distance down the stream.

Outraged, he growled, " You are muddying my drinking water, now I shall eat you". The lamb protested, "But, Sir, how can I be muddying your drinking water? I am farther down stream than you are. The water is flowing from your part of the stream to where I am."

" Upstream or downstream, your drinking is muddying my water, and I shall eat you."

So saying, the wolf leaped upon the lamb and devoured him.

18. Where did the story happen ?

- a. On the river
 - b. In the forest
 - c. In the jungle
 - d. At the zoo
19. The following facts made the wolf get angry with the lamb, except
- a. the lamb muddied the water
 - b. the wolf wanted to eat the lamb
 - c. the lamb drank at the same stream
 - d. the lamb protested him
20. what can we conclude from the story above?
- a. Never drink in the river water
 - b. Never clean our body on the stream
 - c. The bad will always beat the good
 - d. The strong will always rule the weak

Read the text to answer questions 21 and 22.

Santi,

Our plan to visit our friends who suffer from Merapi eruption is cancelled. The weather is not good to fly. I will let you know later.

Sari

21. From the text we know that ...

- a. Santi and Sari went to Merapi.
 - b. Sari suffers from Merapi eruption.
 - c. Merapi's weather is fine.
 - d. Sari and Santi cancel their visit to Merapi.
22. How are Santi and Sari going to visit their friends?
- a. By bus
 - b. By ship
 - c. By train
 - d. By plane

The following schedule is for question 23 and 24

A trip by train offers you a different experience and gives you more time to enjoy the trip itself. For those of you who wish to make a trip by train, departing from Yogyakarta, for Jakarta, here is the schedule.

Name of Train	Class	Departure	Arrival
Fajar Utama	Business	08. a.m (Tugu)	04.30 p.m (Pasar senen)
Argo lawu	Executive	08.53 a.m (Tugu)	04.03 p.m. (Gambir)
Taksaka Pagi	Executive	10 a.m (Tugu)	05.55 p.m (Gambir)
Senja Utama Yogya	Business	06.30 p.m (Tugu)	03.32 a.m (Pasar Senen)
Argo Dwipangga	Executive	09.53 p.m (Tugu)	04.08 a.m (Gambir)

Adopted from: http://www.travelindo.com/train_schedules.php

23. When will Argo Lawu leave for Jakarta?

- a. In the morning.
 - b. At noon
 - c. In the afternoon
 - d. In the evening
24. From the text we know that....
- a. Taksaka Pagi will arrive in Jakarta earlier than Argo Lawu

- b. Argo Dwipangga will depart for Jakarta in the afternoon
- c. It will take more than 8 hours to travel by Fajar Utama Yogya
- d. Senja Utama Yogya offers an executive class

Read the text to answer questions no. 25 and 26.

The most spectacular show this New Year.
Having the Rock night along on...

The Rolling Stone in Concert
Ancol Square
Saturday, February 16th 2013
7 p.m

For ticket reservation : Promotor (081111223344)
or click www.musicconcertind.com



25. What is the advertisement about?
- a. A band concert.
 - b. A fashion show.
 - c. A singing contest.
 - d. A speech contest.
26. From the text we know that the event will....
- a. Be held in a hall
 - b. Be held near the end of January
 - c. Present a solo singer
 - d. Be held in the evening

Read the text to answer questions 27 to 29.

Dear Barbara,

Hi Vivian, how are things with you? It's good to know that you are doing fine in business. Have you received my postcard? I am now sitting in my hotel room writing a letter to you about my wonderful holiday in Bali. I think this is the most wonderful holiday that I ever had.

The people are very friendly. There are a lot of interesting tourist objects to visit, beautiful local art and craft, tasty traditional food, and much more. It's Thursday today. I cannot believe this is my last day. I wish I could spend more time here. I am certain I will stay longer on my next visit.

I'll be home at about 3 p.m. tomorrow if the flight is on time. On Monday I must go back to work, I cannot wait to show my video to my class. Okay, that's all for now. Send my love to your children. Bye.

*Best wishes
Vivian*

27. The letter tell us about ...
- A. Vivian's holiday in Bali
 - B. Barbara's letter
 - C. Vivian's favorite places
 - D. Barbara's plan for Bali
28. According to the text, Vivian has to arrive home on
- A. Thursday
 - B. Friday
 - C. Saturday
 - D. Sunday
29. The letter shows that Vivian ...
- A. has not eaten the food before
 - B. bough all beautiful local art
 - C. has tried the traditional food
 - D. did not have nice holiday

Read the text to answer questions 30 to 33

The legend of Lake Batur

A long time ago, there lived on the island of Bali a giantlike creature named Kbo Iwo. The people of Bali used to say that Kbo Iwo was everything, a destroyer as well as creator. He was satisfied with the meal, but this meant for thr Balinese people enough food for a thousand men.

Difficulties arose when for the first time the barns were almost empty and the new harvest was still a long way off. This made Kbo Iwo wild with great anger. In his hunger, he destroyed all the houses and even all the temples. It made the Balinese turn to rage. So, they came together to plan steps to oppose thus powerful giant by using his stupidity.

They asked Kbo Iwo to build them a very deep well, and rebuild all the houses and temples he had destroyed. After they fed Kbo Iwo, he began to dig a deep hole. One day he had eaten too much,

he fell asleep in the hole. The oldest man in the village began to throw the limestone they had collected before into the hole boiling. Kbo Iwo was buried alive. Then the water in the well rose higher and higher until at last it overflowed and formed Lake Batur. The mound of earth dug from the well by Kbo Iwo is known as Mount Batur.

30. What does the text tell us about?

- | | |
|---------------------------------|-----------------------------|
| a. The story of Balinese | c. The legend of Kbo Iwo |
| b. The history of Balinese epic | d. The legend of Lake Batur |

31. Who was Kbo Iwo?

- | | |
|---------------|------------|
| a. A Balinese | c. A giant |
| b. A villager | d. A God |

32. What had caused Kbo Iwo's anger?

- | | |
|---|---|
| a. He wasn't satisfied with the meal | c. The villagers buried him alive |
| b. There was only little food in the barn | d. The villagers threw limestones to him. |

33. "It made the Balinese turn to rage." (paragraph 2 line 3)

The underlined word means....

- | | |
|------------|--------------|
| a. Wise | c. Angry |
| b. Patient | d. Satisfied |

Read the following text for answering question no. 34– 37

Orangutan means 'forest man' – a very suitable name for the largest of the tree dwelling apes; a large male can weigh 90 kg.

Orangutans live in Sumatra and Kalimantan. They are very gentle animals and live quietly several meters off the ground. They spend their time moving from meal to meal by passing from tree to tree, swinging rather than jumping, using their long arms to carefully reach out the gaps among trees.

It is thought that there are about 150,000 wild orangutans, but only about 20,000 are in reserves and safely protected from danger. The main threat to the orangutans comes from logging companies, or from people who illegally capture and sell orangutans as pets. The logging companies exploit the living rain forests for timber but in doing so destroy the environment for the orangutans. The orangutans need dense forests so that they can easily move from tree to tree in searching for food.

The destruction of rain forests could also bring about the extinction of orangutans. They cannot survive without dense living forests.

34. What does the text tell us about?

- | | |
|-----------------------------------|--|
| a. The orangutan's preserve | c. The existence of orangutans |
| b. The destruction of rainforests | d. The exploitation from logging companies |

35. What is the most dangerous enemy for orangutans?

- | | |
|---------------------------------|---------------------------|
| a. The lack of the food | c. The free dwelling apes |
| b. The existence of rainforests | d. The logging companies |

36. Orangutans don't like to live in a thin forest because it's....

- | | |
|------------------------------|------------------------------|
| a. Easy to find food | c. Not difficult to get food |
| b. Close to the food sources | d. Hard to find food |

37. "...could also bring the extinction of the orangutans." (Paragraph 4)

The Underlined word has the same meaning to....

- | | |
|------------------|-----------------|
| a. disappearance | c. recollection |
| b. destruction | d. appearance |

Clam Satay

Ingredients: 1 lb of clams, 5 shallots, 2 spoon of sweet soy sauce, 1 lime, salt and pepper.

Direction:

- 1) Boil clams. After they done, let them cool.
- 2) Take the meat out
- 3) Slice the shallots.
- 4) Mix shallots, soy sauce, and lime juice with the clams.
- 5) Add salt and pepper to taste.
- 6) Put clams in skewers, barbeque for a little bit.

38. What should we do to the clams before mixing them with other ingredients?

We should them and take the meat out.

- | | |
|--------|----------|
| a. dry | c. boil |
| b. fry | d. slice |

39. The text mostly tells us about.....

- a. the ingredients needed in making clam satay.
- b. how to make delicious food.
- c. the steps of boiling clams.
- d. how to make clam satay.

40. From the text, we can conclude that we should the lime to get the juice.

- | | |
|---------|-------------|
| a. cut | c. squeeze |
| b. boil | d. barbeque |

Read the text to answer questions 41 to 44

Beach Clean Up

Yesterday, Andi's class had an excursion to Sigandu Beach. They left the school at six thirty. They brought brooms, big plastic bags, and other cleaning gadgets. They wore wide hats and gloves to protect their body form the sun.

They arrived at the beach after a thirty- minute driving. The beach was so dirty. Garbage was everywhere. It was not beautiful at all. They watched sadly at the dirty beach.

Mrs. Fatimah told them to get off the bus and start their program right away. She showed them how to pick up the garbage and put it into the plastic bags. They did cleaning up immediately. They picked up plastic, cans, dry leaves, unused sandals and put them into the plastic bags they brought. Then, they brought the garbage into the dumping ground.

They were very happy to the beach clean.

41. When did the students arrive at the beach?

- | | |
|----------------|-------------|
| a. At 6.30 a.m | c. At 7 a.m |
| b. At 6.30 p.m | d. At 7 p.m |

42. What made the students sad?

- | | |
|-----------------------|--------------------------------|
| a. The strong sun. | c. The distance of the beach. |
| b. The heavy garbage. | d. The condition of the beach. |

43. "Garbage was everywhere." (paragraph 2)

Which is not the meaning of the underlined word?

- | | |
|------------|------------|
| a. Rubbish | c. Trash |
| b. Sewage | d. Dustbin |

44. What is the purpose of the text?

- a. To tell about Andi's experience of having a beach clean up.
- b. To let the readers know about the condition of Sigandu Beach.
- c. To explain the readers about the beauty of Sigandu Beach.
- d. To give the readers direction to reach the beach.

For questions 45 to 48, complete the text with appropriate words

I have two bantams at home. They are funny. They have..... (45) legs and small bodies. Their feathers are brown. I keep (46) in a bamboo coop in the backyard. Every morning I (47) them and clean coop. Now, the hen is hatching. I (48) them all.

45.

- | | |
|----------|----------|
| a. Short | c. Big |
| b. Long | d. Weird |

46.

- | | |
|--------|---------|
| a. It | c. Her |
| b. Him | d. Them |

47.

- | | |
|---------|---------------|
| a. Fed | c. feeds |
| b. feed | d. am feeding |

48.

- | | |
|---------|----------|
| a. Take | c. love |
| b. Hate | d. leave |

Arrange these words to a meaningful sentence.

49. in – seven – Snow White – woods – dwarfs – met – the
1 2 3 4 5 6 7

- | | |
|------------------|------------------|
| a. 3-6-2-4-1-7-5 | c. 3-6-2-5-1-7-4 |
| b. 3-6-7-2-4-1-5 | d. 3-6-7-5-2-1-4 |

50. Arrange the following words to be a meaningful paragraph

- 1) For several days they had through the ocean with a wonderful night and days.
 - 2) It started the voyage from Southampton England to New York USA.
 - 3) In April 1912, about 2500 passagers and crews had a great voyage with a very great ship called Titanic "The Unsinkable Ship".
 - 4) After that, the coque crashed the iceberg and the water started filled the ship.
 - 5) Finally the unsinkable ship Titanic sank down before reaching to New York on April 15th, 1912 at 2:20 in the morning and only 700 people survived.
 - 6) It was the greatest and the most terrible marine disaster ever.
 - 7) Then, the unseen iceberg was suddenly appeared , Titanic could not help avoided colliding it on April 14th, 1912.
- | |
|------------------|
| a. 3-6-2-7-4-1-5 |
| b. 3-2-4-1-7-6-5 |
| c. 3-2-1-4-7-5-6 |
| d. 3-2-1-7-4-5-6 |

.....Good luck!.....